
	FAPAC 2016 CAREER DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM IS NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

	The Federal Asian Pacific American Council (FAPAC) is pleased to announce its trailblazing 2016 Career Development Mentoring Program (CDP) for High Performers, in support of Executive Order 13583 (which established a coordinated government-wide initiative to promote diversity and inclusion in the federal workforce.)
The CDP is now accepting applications, and is open to all federal employees with permanent career status. Up to 20 applicants (20 mentors and 20 mentees) will be selected for the program.
Mentoring objectives include the following: serve as a resource for self-improvement and professional development; offer excellent opportunities to strengthen personal goals and career planning; provide a forum to discuss mentees’ concerns in regard to becoming a high performer in federal government; and enrich individual readiness for hiring and career advancement opportunities via state-of-the art resume and interview practices.
This program has helped individuals to achieve promotions and new career blossoming opportunities.  
To be eligible to become a mentor, applicants must be GS-14 or above and have at least eight years in federal service. The application form for both mentors and mentees is at http://www.fapac.org/cdp. Once your application is complete, please email to Mentoring@fapac.org  Cc  Aurea.Franklin@va.gov, phone number 202-632-8210. The submission deadline is March 31, 2016.
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